13.12.24
A6 class has had a fantastic week. In Attention Autism we have done all 4 stages for the first time and everyone was amazing. We have continue with our sensory story called 'The Owl and the Star'. We all have been enjoying our regulation time in the sensory room, iMuse, soft play and the movement room. Everyone has done really well with their phonics. In Maths we have continued with shapes and our song called 'Dance with Shapes'. In Food Tech we made reindeer food for Christmas. In PSHE we focused on our zones of regulation. In Art with Miss Angus we continued to prepare for the Christmas performance. In Life Skills we washed the dishes correctly. 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend.
Miss Collins, Mr Dixon and Miss Bradshaw

